
Effective June 1, 2023: 

 

What to expect at Stepping Stone: 

• Porch access is available after you sign in with Center staff. 

• We will give you a disposable mask if requested. 

• Member phone calls can be made and received downstairs only.  You must get staff 

permission to use the phone. 

• You must get staff permission to use the shower.  Please disinfect surfaces before and 

after each use. 

• The Giving Room is available to shop by appointment only on            Monday, 11 AM-

12 PM & 1-2 PM; Wednesday, 1-3 PM; and Saturday, 11:30 AM-12:30 PM.  You must 

be accompanied by staff.  You must contact Shanon before dropping off donations. 

• These supports are on-hold until further notice: 

Laundry 

Community Trips 

******* 

What to expect at Next Step: 

• We will give you a disposable mask if requested. 

• Member phone calls can be made and received on Member phone in the 

diningroom.  You must get staff permission to use the phone. 

• Laundry must be in a clear, closed plastic bag, and laundry punch cards are 

required.  You must get staff permission before doing laundry. 

• Shower access is allowed.  You must get staff permission to use the shower, and you 

must disinfect surfaces before and after each use. 

• The Giving Room is available to shop by appointment only on Monday and 

Thursday.  You must be accompanied by staff.  You must contact Amber before dropping 

off donations. 

• These supports are on-hold until further notice: 

Community Trips 

******* 

 


